TRELAWNYD V.A. SCHOOL
Dear Parents,

In the event of bad weather every effort will be made to keep the school open, however the nature of the site can make this difficult.  If there is heavy snow staff may not be able to get to School and get up the drive safely as there are no flat parking areas anywhere near the school.   Parking on the main road causes more hazards, this issue is the same for parents.

To check if school is open please look at the Flintshire website from 7.30 a.m. onwards rather than ringing School as we have remote access to update our status.  If school is open please bring sandwiches as we can’t always get dinners on a snowy day.  Also make sure pupils have suitable warm clothes and shoes (wellies etc).

In the event of icy/frosty weather we will grit paths and the front access as soon as we can but please use the front access via the pedestrian gates.  If the yard is blocked please use other path not steps.  The top gate will be locked, so please walk across the school field.
Should we have to make a decision to close during the day we will contact you by text or phone message so please make sure that your contact details are up to date.

Many thanks,

Yours sincerely,

Miss. M. Parsons,
Headteacher

